
Richmond Metropolitan Transportation Authority 

Flexible Asset Management Services 2018 

RFP # FAMS – 2018 Award Announcement 

April 30, 2018 

 
All responsive and responsible bids have been carefully reviewed and the Richmond Metropolitan 

Transportation Authority intends to award the contract to the following vendor: 

Roy Jorgensen Associates, Inc. 

3735 Buckeystown Pike 

Buckeystown, MD 21717 

The Richmond Metropolitan Transportation Authority wishes to thank all firms for their bid submissions 

and the obvious effort that went into their preparation.  Your interest in this solicitation is genuinely 

appreciated.  Questions regarding this notice of intent to award can be made by phone at 804-523-3300 

or by mail at 901 East Byrd Street, Suite 1120, Richmond, Virginia 23219. 


